
Second 9 Weeks Update 

Well and just like that the 1st semester has come and gone. It was a great semester for me 
being new to Sequoyah schools and being welcomed by the Sequoyah family. Now we are 
into the 2nd semester and hopefully the warm weather and longer days begin getting here, 
please help make sure those kiddos stay on top of their work. Before you know it, spring 
break is here and then the end of the year testing, and then that final week and day of 
school! But who’s counting right? LOL ;-) 


